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Ref. No. WMH 2011-72 
To  : Regional Presidents, National Messiahs, National Leaders 
CC : Directors of the Blessed Family Department in each region and those in charge of 
blessing affairs in each nation 
From  : Unification Church World Mission Headquarters 
Date  : 8. 1 by the Heavenly Calendar (August 29, 2011)  
Re.    : Inquiries regarding the Blessing Ceremony and Cain-Abel Wongu Peace Cup 
Cosmic Harmony Tournament in the 2nd year of Cheon-gi (2011) 
 

May God and True Parents’ blessings and love be with all regions, mission nations and 

providential organizations. 

 

There have been inquiries from a number of regions and mission nations regarding the 10.14 

Blessing Ceremony and Cain-Abel Wongu Peace Cup Cosmic Harmony Tournament in the 2nd year 

of Cheon-gi (2011). This is to inform you that there are no plans at this time to hold the 10.14 

Blessing Ceremony and Cain-Abel Wongu Peace Cup Cosmic Harmony Tournament this year. 

Please note, however, that a Blessing Ceremony will be held early next year around the time of the 

53rd True Parents’ Day on 3.1 by the heavenly calendar (March 22) in the 3rd year of Cheon-

gi. 

Each region and mission nation should do their utmost in carrying out witnessing activities 

and educating blessing candidates so that many blessing candidates (1st generation single 

candidates, 2nd and 3rd generation candidates, and married couples) can take part in the Blessing 

Ceremony in the 3rd year of Cheon-gi. 
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